Dear Block and Bridle Members,

The Ohio State University Saddle and Sirloin Club is honored to host the 2005-2006 National Block and Bridle Convention in Columbus, Ohio, October 20-23, 2005.  We are working very hard to provide an excellent convention and I would like to be the first to invite you to be a part of this wonderful event.  The convention will be held on campus of the second largest university in the nation.  The headquarters hotel will be the Holiday Inn On The Lane.

Registration will begin at 3 p.m. on Wednesday, October 19, 2005 at the hotel and will last until 10 p.m.  Registration will begin again on Thursday, October 20, 2005 at 8 a.m. and will conclude at 6 p.m. The convention will then kick off with an entertaining speaker and a dance for everyone to get acquainted with other chapters.  We have also lined up some of Ohio’s well-known leaders in agriculture to speak throughout the convention.  Not only will you have a chance to hear about Ohio’s diverse agriculture, you will have the opportunity to “Experience it all in the heart of it all.”  The arranged tour destinations will provide an opportunity for you to experience some of what Ohio’s agriculture has to offer.  

We are looking forward to a professional, but fun convention and hope that you can join us.  Since the convention is in October and freshmen will not be able to register early, we have divided registration into early registration and fall registration.  Early registration is $160 per person and is due June 1, 2005, and fall registration is due September 23, 2005 and is $180 per person.   This fee does not include the hotel.  We realize that it is unfair for the freshmen to pay more, but for our own reservation purposes, we need to have the most accurate count after the June 1st deadline.  Often times, with a large increase in numbers at the last minute, we may be penalized financially.  If you would like to pay for a few extra spots by June 1st in hopes to fill them for the fall, that is up to you.  However, the registration fees are NON-REFUNDABLE.  No registration forms will be accepted after September 23, 2005.  Enclosed are the forms which need to be returned along with tour and hotel information; this information will also be available along with updated speaker and tour information online at:

http://www.blockandbridle.org/INFORMATION/CONVENSCHEDULE/convinfo05.htm
 
Please review the packet and refer to the registration instructions for further details.  If you have any questions please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

Shelly Trimmer

   Gary Dunlap




Registration Chair

   Advisor




Trimmer.13@osu.edu

   Dunlap.26@osu.edu 


